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24th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

We hope you have all enjoying the sunshine and we would like to say well done to all the 
children for their fantastic work over the past couple of weeks. We would also like to thank 
you for your continued support in their home learning. 

Next week we are looking to end Tapestry Profiles in preparation for the end of the school 
year. Please can we ask you to not upload anything to Tapestry from Sunday 28th June, but 
instead upload all home learning photographs and videos to eschools. 

From Monday 29th June, we will be converting all Tapestry Profiles into PDFs, which means 
that they will be available for you to download and keep. If you wish to keep your child’s 
Tapestry Journal, please log into their account from Friday 3rd July and follow the links to 
download. It will take us a little while to convert all of the profiles, so if you could leave the 
download until Friday 3rd July, that would be really helpful. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your engagement in your child’s 
Tapestry Journal, this has played an important part in tracking and assessing your child’s 
development through the Early Years Foundation Stage Curriculum. It has also been 
wonderful to see all of the lovely videos and photographs you have uploaded at home. We 
appreciate this is a time consuming process, thank you. 

If you have any problems with your download on Friday and would like some support, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Slade and Mrs Haigh 

 


